The original documents are located in Box C51, folder "Presidential Handwriting, 11/6/1976 (1)" of the Presidential Handwriting File at the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library.

Copyright Notice

The copyright law of the United States (Title 17, United States Code) governs the making of photocopies or other reproductions of copyrighted material. Gerald Ford donated to the United States of America his copyrights in all of his unpublished writings in National Archives collections. Works prepared by U.S. Government employees as part of their official duties are in the public domain. The copyrights to materials written by other individuals or organizations are presumed to remain with them. If you think any of the information displayed in the PDF is subject to a valid copyright claim, please contact the Gerald R. Ford Presidential Library.

THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

November 6, 1976

ADMINISTRATIVELY CONFIDENTIAL

MEMORANDUM FOR:

RED CAVANEY

ANNE HIGGINS

FROM:

JAMES E. CONNOR

SUBJECT:

Thank-Yous for Portland Trip

The attached card was returned in the outbox with the following notation:

"We should write & thank these fine folks."

Could you please see that thank-you letters are prepared for the people on the attached page if they have not already been done.

cc: Dick Cheney

THE WHITE HOUSE
WASHINGTON

WASHINGTON

WE MANUALLY

WE MANUALLY

Earl McGrath-U.S. Com. Ed. 1949-53 -- 1960 Head Dems. for Kennedy Father Paul Walschmidt, Pres. Portland University Dr. Emo DeBernardis,, Pres. Portland College Rabbi Yonah Geller, Cong. Shaarie Torah of Portland Dr. Earl Rademacher, Pres. Western Cons. Baptist Seminary of Portland Dr. Robert McVickar, Pres. Oregon State University

Mrs. Audrey McCall, wife of

former Governor Tom McCall

ACKNOWLEDGEMENTS
PORTLAND AIRPORT

THANK YOU, SENATOR PACKWOOD

EDITH GREEN

WENDELL WYATT

DISTINGUISHED GUESTS

LADIES AND GENTLEMEN

